Companies and Intellectual
Property Commission

amember of the dil group

NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS
(Notice 01 of 2018)

Dear Customers
You may find that the registration number of your application submitted last year is 2017 and the incorporation date
(or registration date) is 2018. This is due to the automation of CIPC's system.

CIPC assigns the year of registration as the year within which the application was received, while the incorporation date
is the actual date that the company was registered.

Yours sincerely,
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